
TOWN MAYOR’S REPORT  

18th MAY 2019 to 22nd JUNE 2019 

 
18/5/19  Attended the Berkshire Maestros concert at The Corn Exchange 

• Highly talented musicians in the early stages of their musical 
journey 

 
Attended the Barfield Handbell Ringers concert at St Mary’s church 

• Always a delight to hear the wonderful music which they make, 
we are very lucky to have them in the Town 

 
19/5/19 Attended the Newbury Mayor Making (a little bit more formal than ours!)   
 
24/5/19 Opened the Shop Local initiative at the 
weekly market,  

• an excellent initiative and 
one which I hope will boost 
the market and retailers in 
the town 

 
27/5/19 Attended the Iftar meal at the Muslim 

Communities Centre at Riverside in 
Turnpike 

• interesting speakers, good 
company and food as well  

 
30/5/19 Attended the Thatcham Memorial Hall 
AGM  

• alongside the Lord Lieutenant, unveiled 
the display of photos and bios of those local 
residents killed in World War 1  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7/6/19  Meeting with Mrs Wilson, Executive Head of Trinity School 

• no specific agenda, merely a meeting to put faces to names at 
the school which educates some 30% of our Town’s secondary 
age children 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
8/6/19  Opened Blue Beetle Ceramics new shop in Broadway Courtyard 

• we wish them well 
 
22/6/19 Attended Newbury College to greet the D-Day convoy at the end of its journey 

from Fareham 
 

 

Councillor Mike Cole 

Town Mayor of Thatcham 2019-2020 


